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G5 Entertainment - Increased pace in game development pipeline

Redeye updates on G5 following its Q2-result which was somewhat weaker than expected. The company
continues to work on its game pipeline and with several games in soft launch, we continue to see
potential for stronger growth ahead, although we push back our growth forecasts slightly.

Read more and download the Research Update.
Follow companies at Redeye to receive the latest equity research within Life Science and Technology.
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